From:
 TAXUD DG

 To:
 TAXUD DG

 Subject:
 FW: Thank you

Date: jeudi 12 septembre 2019 08:52:35

From: QUEST Stephen (TAXUD)

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 5:07 PM

To: <u>@palantir.com</u>>

Cc: (TAXUD) <

@ec.europa.eu>;
@palantir.com>

Subject: RE: Thank you

Dear

Thank you for your message and for last week's interesting discussion. We will certainly reflect here on possible follow up.

Best regards,

Stephen

From: @palantir.com>

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:49 PM

To: QUEST Stephen (TAXUD) < <u>Stephen.Quest@ec.europa.eu</u>>

Cc: (TAXUD) < @ec.europa.eu>; @palantir.com>

Subject: Thank you

Dear Stephen,

I wanted to thank you for your warm welcome last Friday and the quality of our discussion on the interaction between data/tech and policy making. We felt privileged hearing your thoughts on the matter and we share your perspective on the need for more data/evidence-based policy, while maintaining control in the hands of regulators and limiting their dependency towards tech.

In terms of follow up, please do know we'd be happy to host you, or any other EC Director, at our offices should you be interested to know more about our work with governments or large commercial institutions. We are used to welcome government senior officials and companies' executive committees for targeted or purely educational conversations.

Finally, we briefly touched upon our ongoing



Palantir Technologies

@palantir.com